
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

         Paris, 6 July 2012 

 
 
Mr. Myeun Kwon 

National Fusion Research Institute 

Gwahangno 113 

Yusung-gu 

Daejeon 305-333 

Republic of Korea 
kwonm@nfri.re.kr 
 

 

Notification of Extension of the  

Implementing Agreement for Co-operation on Tokamak Programmes 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kwon, 

I am writing to inform you that at its 62
nd

 meeting held 19-20 June 2012, the IEA Committee on Energy 

Research and Technology approved the extension of the Implementing Agreement for Co-operation on 

Tokamak Programmes from 1 July 2012 to 30 June 2017.  

 

Let me take this opportunity to congratulate you on the past achievements of your Implementing Agreement 

and to wish you every success in your future endeavours.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Carrie Pottinger, Programme Manager 

Technology R&D Networks 

 

cc: Thomas Vanek, Chair, Fusion Power Co-ordinating Committee (United States) 

 Duarte Borba, Executive Committee Secretary  
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